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We would like to state our view that the Local Plan is unsound.
It is bad for the environment,both now and in the long term future. No further
development should take place on greenbelt land. House building could continue 
on brownfield land but no other developments should be approved.
The housing situation should be reviewed again in 20 years time.

From: Mr & Mrs P. Simpson




